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A HILARIOUS COLORING-BOOK CELEBRATION OF EVERYTHING 90S, INCLUDING MOVIES,
MUSIC, TELEVISION, FASHION, AND TECHNOLOGYThese coloring pages feature the
off-the-hook movies, dope TV shows, all-that music, and rad fashions that made the 1990s the best.
So grab your scented markers or neon crayons and add your own flair to these flashes from the
past.Packed with mad-fly drawings and awesome trivia about every aspect of that epic decade, The
1990s Coloring Book is da bomb-diggity. Word to your mother.No endorsement or sponsorship by
or affiliation with any persons, products or other copyright and trademark holders mentioned or
pictured on the front and/or back cover is claimed or suggested.
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Just packed this up to send back! It's terrible and there was soooo much more 90's hip memorabilia
that would have been much more suitable and fun... The pictures are mediocre and poorly drawn.
WHY a full page picture of Ross Perot? WHY a full page picture of Chuck Norris holding a human
heart dressed in his Texas Ranger getup. I can see why no one has posted any pictures of any of
these in their reviews - not worth it at all. So here ya go...don't waste your money!

This is brilliant & hilarous. It is my new coffee table piece along with a box of crayons. I had
completely forgotten about Ross Perot, Telly Tubbies, and the Chihuahua Taco Bell Dog. It is not so
ornate that coloring within the lines is achievable (even when drunk) but also detailed enough to
capture the idiosyncrasies of the depictions. I love the 90's and this book reminded me just how

much.

Flipping through the pages of this book and reliving the 90s events, pop icons and TV shows was a
great way to spend an evening. On top of that the book holds hours of coloring fun, and I am looking
forward to spending more nights coloring away. The illustrations have a cool style with great humor
and parody that took me down memory lane of my own childhood growing up in the 90s...

After spending my adolescent years in the 90s, I thought, sweet! A 90s coloring book! This thing
probably has all sorts of cool stuff in it! Well, I couldn't have been more wrong! The art is horrible.
The paper is as thin as Scott toilet paper. The quality of this book is just bad bad bad. This book is
totally not as cool as they made it seem. Don't waste your money. This is an awful coloring book.

I am an unashamed, outspoken child of the 80s, a card carrying member of Generation X. So I
never understood nostalgia for any other decade, especially the 90s. What did Gen Y ever have to
offer? Bunch of whiny kids in flannel who don't wash and listen to bad music rassin' frassin' kids
these days mumble mumble...Then I started flipping through The 1990s Coloring Book : All That
and a Box of Crayons (Psych! Crayons Not Included) and started to realize that maybe 90s
nostalgia isn't as far-fetched as I believed. This book reminded me in a simple line-drawn
easy-to-color format that the 90s gave us Rico Suave, Hypercolor tees, rollerblades, and Pogs! It
allowed me to design and color my own Beanie Babies; find Carmen Sandiego amidst a swarm of
Waldoes; and recall the refreshing flavors of Crystal Pepsi, Zima, and Surge (eeeew...Surge).The
1990s Coloring Book actually succeeds as an activity book where so many other parody books fail:
you can actually color this book! Too often, the pictures are overly drawn making coloring inside the
lines a chore, but the simple illustrations by author/artist James Grange are fun to look at and easy
to recognize despite their limited detail.While I still hold to the fact that the 1980s were the greatest
years in recent history, The 1990s Coloring Book has at least opened my eyes to the fact that
everyone's childhood has its own awesome dope memories to reflect back on. If you're a member of
Generation Y, break out your Crayolas and commence coloring your own memories.([...]

Look, I don't want to date myself too accurately, but I remember about 70% of the 90s. As a coloring
enthusiast I kind of doubted that I would enjoy this book. But my girlfriend got it as some kind of
promotion deal. As I pawed through the pages I realized more and more how perfectly it portrays
the 90's. Sadly I am color blind and I ended up coloring most of the pages in shades of brown and

red. I will say, despite my impairity, the lines were very well defined and easily colorible.all around
great for a child born in the 80's(who can more realistically remember the 90's. gotta get a few for
christmas presents. It's going to make a great present option for friends who I don't intend spending
a lot of money on.

Fun novelty for the nostalgia factor, but it's frustrating to actually color. My fine point pens are too
thick to color in some of the details. I don't think the creators of this coloring book actually tried
coloring it in before selling it-- it's really frustrating to try to color this thing.The price is fine, and
there's a decent number of pages- double-sided.There's a lot of 1990s nostalgia-- the reason I
bought this. There's pogs, 90s drinks, 90s food, 90s toys, Full House, Family Matters, Clarissa
Explains it All, Monica and "I did not have sexual relations with that woman," and a wide variety of
90s pop culture.It's not drawn well. Some (a lot) of the stuff looks nothing like what it's supposed to
be (e.g., Britney Spears doesn't even remotely resemble Britney in any way, not even a slight
amount-- I wouldn't have realized it was supposed to be Britney Spears unless the description at the
bottom of the page said that's who it was supposed to be). Squeeze-It is spelled wrong. It's not
"cute" drawings, or realistic drawings either- it's "let's draw something really really fast, write text to
say what it's really supposed to be, not check or test coloring it ourselves, and put it for sale really
really fast so we can make money here." E.g., no QC or actually trying to color this to see how
annoying the incredibly tiny lines are.I'm really surprised the copyright holders of any of these
products, TV shows, etc. haven't forced the authors to pull this book from the shelves. I'm glad I
bought it purely for the nostalgia, but I wish the authors actually took the time to make it be drawn
well and actually enjoyable to color. The lines are microscopic on some items, and it's just very
annoying to color. I'll look at it a time or two more, then throw it away. Not worth it to try to color the
thing.For nostalgia, I like it. For coloring, not so much.
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